Attention 2020 Graduates:  we have been informed that the Yuengling Center at USF is not able to hold our graduation in August as planned.  We immediately created an alternative plan because we recognize the importance of celebrating our 2020 graduates. We have rescheduled your graduation to Friday, July 17 at 7:30pm at the Wesley Chapel High School Stadium, with each graduate accompanied by two guests.
 
We are determined to make this celebration special and to give you the opportunity to graduate surrounded by classmates and family, and to walk across the stage.  
 
Attached is a handout of our graduation plans and expectations. 

